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Valentines Day 2022 

 

The Friends of Christ Church have been really busy planning events and activities that all children in 
school can take part in.  

In preparation for valentines day raffle tickets will start to be sold on Monday morning at school 

drop off and pick up.  

 

Just a reminder of other things taking place-  

On the 14th February they would like to invite children to wear pink/red clothing or non uniform 
with a voluntary £1 donation.  

During the day they will be holding a cake sale, tombola and a name the bear competition  for the 
children to take part in.  

If you would like to support the event in any way, please speak to the friends of Christ Church via the 
school office.  

All money raised from the event will go towards repairing the wooden castle and pirate ship.  

During the day classes in school will each complete art work with the theme of love which will be 

displayed around the Christ Church site.  



 

I am sure you will join me in wishing Mrs McIntosh a very happy and healthy maternity leave, which 

started today. We can't wait to meet the new arrival! Year one will be left in the capable hands of 
Miss Fisher who has been with us for several weeks now.  

We will keep you updated when the half term babies from Miss Sanderson and Mrs McIntosh make 
an appearance.  

In additional baby news, we are very excited to tell you that we will be hearing the pitter patter of 

more tiny feet soon-  Mrs Smith will be having a baby in May! Congratulations to Mrs Smith and her 

family. 

 

1 - Mental Health Week 2022  

7th February- 11th February 

The theme of this year’s Children’s Mental Health Week is Growing Together. We will be doing work 
around the subject during whole school worship and in lessons.  

Growing Together is about growing emotionally and finding ways to help each other grow. 

Challenges and setbacks can help us to grow and adapt and trying new things can help us to move 

beyond our comfort zone into a new realm of possibility and potential. However, emotional growth 
is often a gradual process that happens over time, and sometimes we might feel a bit ‘stuck’. 

As parents and carers, you play an important role in your child’s mental health. Check out the free 

resources for families at: www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/parents  

Dates for the diary- 

Year 5/6 residential- 14th February - 18th February 

Break up from school for February half term on Thursday 17th February 

I hope you have a lovely weekend and see you all on Monday,  

Thank you 

http://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/parents


Mrs. Bradford 


